
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

SUPPLEMENTARY BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARING: 19 OCTOBER 2010 

IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 

(77) Program 4.2: Onshore Detention Network     

Senator Cash (L&CA 74) asked: 
In relation to the Curtin detention facility, can the department confirm that revision P 
of the master plan, described as issued for construction, was issued on 
September 3? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
Revision P was issued to the department on 3 September 2010.  This provided the 
guidance for more detailed planning to enable construction of Stage 2.  The master 
plan still identified Stage 3 as “Provision for possible future expansion”. 
 


